
  
  
  
  

  In line with its effort to promote social responsibility, ASE held
awareness lecture entitled “Early Detection of Breast Cancer” 

  March 13, 2024  

As part of the efforts made by the Amman Stock Exchange to promote social responsibility and
sustainability, on the occasion of International Women’s Day, and within Ringing the Bell event for
“Gender Equality”, the ASE held an awareness lecture entitled “Early Detection of Breast Cancer” for
Jordan capital market institutions female employees. This was held on Thursday, 07/03/2024 in
cooperation with the Jordanian Breast Cancer Program.

The health educator, Ms. Tahani Onbashi, from the Jordanian Breast Cancer Program, presented the
most important topics related to breast cancer and methods of precaution.

This initiative is part of the ongoing efforts of the ASE to make a meaningful impact on society and
stems from its commitment to operate in accordance with institutional sustainability standards and
practices and enhancing the concepts of social responsibility.
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